Please ask for: Mark Kenyon Telephone Number: 0121 626 6060 wmpcc@west-midlands.pnn.police.uk

Our reference: 2020-00093



Cllr Ken Hawkins Chair of West Midlands Police and Crime Panel

Sent by email to: wmpcp@birmingham.gov.uk

06 February 2020

Dear Ven,

## WEST MIDLANDS POLICE AND CRIME PANEL REPORT ON THE PROPOSED PRECEPT 2020/21

Thank you for the Panel's report on my proposed precept increase of £10 per Band D property in 2020/21. I will ensure the details of how the £9.9m savings requirement for 2020/21 will be delivered are provided at the next meeting of the panel on the 16 March 2020.

May I take this opportunity to thank the Panel in their support through the 2020/21 budget setting process.

Yours sincerely

David Jamieson

Police and Crime Commissioner